
 
 

 

Victor Schools 
2023-2024 School Year 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
The District recognizes the importance of assisting our families in need through various programs, 

including free and reduced-priced meals. As we enter the 2023-2024 school year, I want to provide 

some updated information. 

 
New applications for this assistance are required for each school year. The 2022-2023 term for 

free and reduced meals ended on June 30, 2023. 

 
Please complete and return the application on the back of this letter by Friday, August 25, 2023 in 

order for meal benefits to become effective for the start of school on Wednesday, September 6, 

2023. Completed applications should be sent to Victor Schools Food Service Dept. 953 High Street 

Victor, NY 14564. You may also email the application to andolm@victorschools.org. You will be 

notified directly via postal mail service if your application is approved or denied. 
 

Along with the completed application. please submit the following: 
 

• Original copy of a direct certification letter or a copy of SNAP letter (not a benefits card). 

OR 

• Income verification (2 consecutive pay stubs) for ALL reported income. 

 
Without these materials, the Food Services Department will not be able to review applications 

for free and/or reduced meal benefits. 

 
While August 25, 2023 is the deadline for access on the first day of school, the Food Services 

Department will continue to accept applications throughout the school year as we understand 

that circumstances change. Any charges incurred prior to approval are the parents/guardians 

responsibility. 

 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at 924-3252 ext. 6470 or 6471. 

We look forward to serving your children healthy and nutritious lunches again this school 

year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alexandra TePoel-DeWitt      Meghan Andol 

Director of VCS Food Service Department   Assistant to Food Services 

Tepoel-dewitta@victorschools.org     andolm@victorschools.org  

585-924-3252 ext. 6470      585-924-3252 ext. 6471 
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